
Malden School Committee 

Public Facilities and Safety Subcommittee   

May 17, 2017 

 

Attendees: Jerry Leone, Cathy Bordonaro, Tara Beardsley, 

Carol Keenan, Mike Drummey 

 

1. Regarding lead in school drinking water, Assistant Superintendant Keenan 
stated The School Department has never received an official copy of any 
study done in the schools. The superintendant’s Office heard about the 
report when parents called the office asking for an explanation. 
 
Mr. Leone is going to contact the Mayor’s Office and the Public Health 
Department  to clarify why a report was never sent to Central Office. 

 

2. Mr. Leone Is going to ask Peter Phelps and Toni Mertz to come before the 
subcommittee to go over the Capital Outlay plan. 

 

3. As part of the ongoing school security measures, the district has adopted 
“The Raptor Visiting Management System” for all seven buildings.  
 
 

  


